

Weekly Newsletter

Dream big, fly high

Social Media - Instagram



We always enjoy sharing what we do in school with our school community. One of the ways that we do this is through our social media posts on Instagram. Last year, we took the decision to restrict access to our Class Instagram account, so that only those users pre-approved by the school can view posts. If you are not currently following your child's class on Instagram, please request access to the relevant account(s) and then complete the form (link below) with your details so we can verify your identity:

@wps.preschool @wps.reception @wps.year1 @wps.year2 @wps.year3 Request to follow your child's class feed by completing this form. Please could all requests and details be submitted by Monday 13th October.

Parents' Evenings

On **Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th October**, we will be holding Parents' Evenings where we will share information about how your child has settled into their new class, their next steps and advice about how to support your child with their learning at home.

To book a 10-minute appointment, open the MCAS App and select Parents' Evening (left-hand side), select your Class Teacher and then select a date and time. The Parents' Evening booking feature will go live on the App on **Sunday 21st September at 8pm**.



If you have any problems booking an appointment, please get in touch with the school office. If you are unable to make any of the offered times, please don't worry, just email the school office with your availability so we can make an alternative arrangement with the Class Teacher.

Year Group Website Pages



Our school website is full of useful information for our school community to access at any time and this includes a page dedicated to each Year Group.

On the Year Group pages, you will find information about what is being taught in the Autumn Term, including the books that make up the Autumn Term Bookshelf, information on the character traits and how these link with the curriculum, and a drop-down menu of useful information. To find out more and access the Year Group Pages, please click on the links below.

Pre-School Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3

Reception Curriculum Information Session

The Reception Curriculum Information Session will take place on **Wednesday 24th September** at **4pm** and will be held in the Reception classroom.

We will share information about the Reception curriculum and how you can support learning at home. This session is for parents/carers, so please make alternative arrangements for your child if you are planning to join us.

We hope to see you there, however we appreciate that not everyone will be able to attend at this time so we will publish the slides and resources used on our school website afterwards for future access.





Our school nursing service is here to support with a wide range of topics. The service has an online resource area with health information, resources and advice for children, young people, and their families.

The Padlet page includes information on emotional wellbeing, sleep, toileting, heathy relationships, and information about the school nursing role and more.

To find out more, visit the page **here**

If you would like to be referred to the school nursing service, please see your Class Teacher or let the school office know and we can make a referral on your behalf.

Important Dates

24th Sept 16.00 Reception Curriculum

NHS

Information Session for parents

29th Sept 09.30 School Tour for 2026 intake

6th Oct 09.30 School Tour for 2026 intake

7th Oct 15.30 Parents' Evening

8th Oct 15.30 Parents' Evening

13th Oct 09.30 School Tour for 2026 intake

13th Oct 16.00 Academy Committee meeting

20th Oct 09.30 School Tour for 2026 intake

For a full summary of 2025/26 dates over the year, our Annual Planner can be viewed here











Gratitude





Citizenship Curiosity

Integrity

Kindness